
Notice of Adjournment 
Malibu City Council 

Special Meeting 
 
 

Please take notice that the Special City Council Meeting of Tuesday, March 4, 2025, 
is hereby adjourned to Wednesday, March 5, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The Adjourned Special meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 
23825 Stuart Ranch Road, Malibu, California 90265.  
 
Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact the City Clerk’s 
Office at cityclerk@malibucity.org, or (310) 456-2489 ext. 228. 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
Public hearings scheduled for the March 4, 2025 City Council meeting are hereby 
continued to the March 5, 2025 Adjourned Special City Council meeting, 
including: 
 
Local Coastal Program Amendment No. 25-001 and Zoning Text Amendment No. 
25-001 – An amendment to the Malibu Local Coastal Program and Malibu 
Municipal Code Title 17 (Zoning) Modifying Standards and Procedures to Facilitate 
the Rebuilding of Structures Damaged or Destroyed by the 2025 Palisades Fire, 2024 
Franklin Fire, and 2024 Broad Fire 

 
 
Dated: March 4, 2025 at 9:15 p.m. 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Kelsey Pettijohn, City Clerk 
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